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OFFICE OF THE INTEGRITY COMMISSIONER

December 3, 2013

City Council
City of Hamilton

RE: Report under Integrity Commissioner By-Law Section 22(1)

Section 22(1) of the Integrity Commissioner By-Law states that:

Where the Integrity Commissioner has received a Complaint regarding a member
of Council, they shall, within 60 days of receiving the Complaint, prepare and file
with the City Clerk a report to Council regarding their inquiry into the Complaint.

There are currently three (3) outstanding Complaints that meet those criteria. I am
reporting herein the status of those three (3) outstanding Complaints:

File                              Status

A Investigation and Report complete - Unable to submit report to
Council until the disposition of other proceedings that indirectly
relate to this Complaint. Those other proceedings have been
adjourned to December 17, 2013. Report to be provided to Council
as soon as the other proceedings are completed.

B The complexity of this complaint has required lengthy investigation
and forensic analysis of a large volume of documentation.
Investigation is still active and will be completed and reported as
soon as possible.

C A large volume of witnesses has been interviewed. The results of
those interviews are currently being analyzed in preparation for
reporting to Council. Investigation is active and will be completed
and reported to Council as soon as possible.

Earl D. Basse, Integrity Commissioner
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